
 

Oetiker® Pricing Adjustment - May 15 

April 28, 2023 

To Our Valued Customers, 

Oetiker® informed ATP that a general price increase will go live on May 1, 2023. ATP will 

implement these changes on May 15, 2023. The increase is expected to be 5% in most 

instances.  As you may be aware, ATP’s pricing is tied closely to Oetiker’s published list pricing. 

As with all ATP pricing adjustments, any orders placed before May 15th will have current 

pricing honored. 

 

ATP is an Oetiker® Preferred Distributor, we are committed to adding value to your clamp and 

tool purchases. If you have any forecasting or advanced purchase knowledge, we’d be happy to 

review and adjust our inventory as appropriate. 

If you have any questions or concerns, as always please contact your ATP sales representative, 

or email us at info@atptubing.com 

Sincerely, 

 

Duane Campbell - V.P. Sales and Marketing 


